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To whom it may concern:

We are concerned individuals about living very close to the new coal plant. The things that we are
concerned about are:

1. Excessive traffic — Additional 300+ trucks daily 24 hours a day.

2. Excessive noise — From the additional 300+ trucks driving by our house everyday.

3. Air pollution — We are the worst in the nation for air pollution. We don’t need to build more air
polluting plants.

4. Water usage — Usage of our ground water and causing our water table to lower.

5. Road damage —Who's going to be responsible for repairing the roads from all the heavy traffic
caused by the 300+ trucks driving on the road 24 hours a day.

Our home is set on the north side of Stockdale Hwy. just west of Dairy Road. We already have to deal
with the noise from road traffic going to and from the nearby oilfields, Monday thru Friday between
6:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. If the plant is built, and 300+ trucks a day are hauling material to and from the
plant, this will change our way of life drastically.

We have lived here for over 50 years. We moved to the country because it was quiet. We thought it
would be a great place to raise our family. Not with a coal plant being built nearby!!

We also have drilled our own water well. The new plant will also be pulling from the same water table.
If this causes the water table to lower too much, we may have to re-drill our water well deeper. Who's
gonna pay for that? We sure can’t afford it!

We do not need more traffic to drive in front of our house. We don’t need some plant to pull more
water out of our water table. So we vote NO! NO on any type of processing plant near our home!
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